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Dear Parents,        8th June 2017  
 
As part of our ‘Minibeasts’ topic the Reception classes are to visit The Look Out 
Discovery Centre.  
 
Bumblebees Class will have their trip on Monday 26th June and Dolphins Class will 
have theirs on Wednesday 28th June. 
 
The visit will take place during school time and the children will all require a packed 
lunch on the day, which should be sent in a disposable carrier bag clearly marked 
with your child’s name.  These will be disposed of after lunch so please do not send 
tupperware boxes.   School uniform should be worn as usual.  
 
Depending on the weather, can you please also ensure that either sun cream has 
already been applied and a sun hat is worn or bring a waterproof jacket! 
 
The cost of the trip, which includes coach travel and a workshop, will be £13.20       
per child.  This is to be paid by Friday 23rd June via www.parentpay.com.  If your child 
is a Pupil Premium child, they are exempt from payment and the payment will not 
show on your Parentpay account. 
 
We would also like to leave school promptly in the morning so could you please 
ensure your child is in to school by 8.45am on that day. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
    
 
Mrs M. Bedell & Miss E. Dawson 
Early Years Teachers 

 
 
 

http://www.parentpay.com/
http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?q=look+out+centre&um=1&safe=active&sa=N&biw=1920&bih=876&hl=en&tbm=isch&tbnid=Do4Y_3qT3-KyAM:&imgrefurl=http://www.bracknell-forest.gov.uk/leisureandculture&docid=sUg2LGvpLYfACM&imgurl=http://www.bracknell-forest.gov.uk/look-out-logo.gif&w=225&h=110&ei=dJyLUa68CYnm7AaanYDYBQ&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=558&vpy=187&dur=844&hovh=88&hovw=180&tx=85&ty=44&page=1&tbnh=88&tbnw=180&start=0&ndsp=51&ved=1t:429,r:34,s:0,i:194
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